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Debbie Goodsell
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Dear Ms Goodsell,
OIlA request — transfer in part

On behalf of the Hon Phil Twyford, Minister of Housing and Urban Development, thank you
for your email of 8 August 2018 in which you submitted an Official Information Act request as
follows:

1. All communications being prior and post emails and including all minutes taken at all
meetings between Hon Phil Twyford, Sir Peter Gluckman, other names and
communications from any other attendees who were involved in these meeting/s. This is
with relation to the review of the Methamphetamine Contamination Standard.

2. | also request copies of communication from and to Dr Anne Bardsley and Dr Felicia
Low, also between each other, and Sir Peter Gluckman who conducted the research and
compilation of the review of the Methamphetamine Contamination Standard.

3. I request a full copy of the project brief/request that was given to Sir Peter Gluckman
and his team to initiate their engagement that outlines tasks, timeline, including outcomes
expected/required and associated costs.

4. | request copies of any research/data/papers/conversations/emails (conducted on
humans) that were found that justify that the level of 1 dug 100cm?2 is scientifically proven
to be unquestionably safe including the source of this information.

5. I request copies of any research/data/papers/conversations//emails (conducted on
humans) that unquestionably proves that 3rd hand Methamphetamine exposure in
dwellings poses no/zero health risk to humans. Also providing the source of this
information.

We have considered your request, and note that the information you have asked for in points
4 and 5 are more aligned with, and better answered by, the Office of the Chief Science
Advisor. Our office does not hold any such information. The request in point 2 for
correspondence between staff within the Office of the Chief Science Advisor is also not
answerable by our office.

Given this, we are transferring these parts of your request to the Office of the Chief Science
Advisor under section 14(b)(ii) of the Official Information Act 1982.

Kind Regards,
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Emma Kean
Senior Private Secretary
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